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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
                 8th Julu 2022 to 14th July 2022 

 
 Vinnie, Danny and Zara in Little Acorns will be 4                          Bella in Oak will be 5 
Erin and Kaceson-Drew in Hazel will be 6                           Myla in Hawthorn will be 7  

                                              This week’s Congratulations go to... 

Ash Class –McKayla you have amazed us this week with your sound knowledge. You have been independently writing sentences 

for your teachers and friends and we are so proud of you. 

Elm Class—Larisa for being a good friend to everyone in Elm class and for being a great role model for all.  Thank you so much 

Oak Class -Zachary you have been working hard at forming sentences independently, making sure you sound out the words and 

remembering what you have written! We are very proud of you, well done.  

Palm Class —Liberty-Rose for your amazing time keeping skills this week. You have been able to tell the time using o'clock and 

half past. Well done. 

Hazel Class – Hareem this week we have been learning to tell the time to o'clock and half past the hour. Hareem has worked really 

hard and has been able to set the correct time on the clock.  She has really impressed her teachers with her determination to get 

it right! You are a super star!  

Willow Class — Castiel you have impressed us when telling the time this week. You are able to recognise and tell the time to the 

nearest half hour. 

Chestnut Class —Skyla has been a fantastic Geographer this week, she has used geographical language to compare the UK and 

Australia.  

Hawthorn Class— Layth, he is enthusiastic in all that he does. His work in R.E. is fantastic, his dancing is super in the production 

and he has worked so hard in Geography. Well done  

Sycamore Class —   Nye for displaying so many of our school values on sports day. You loved every minute whether you were a 

winner or not.  

Dates to Look Forward to:- 
Drop in session to discuss reports– Monday 18th July @3.30 
Year 2 Leavers Production 
Wednesday 13th July 9.30am and 1.30pm 
Thursday 14th July 6.00pm 
Singing and Sign Language Club Assemblies– Tuesday 19th July @ 
2.30pm in School Hall 
Chestnut Class Recorders Finale Wednesday 20th July @ 2.45pm 
in School Hall  
Nursery Leavers Celebration -Wednesday 20th July @10.30am 
and 2pm  
Year 2 Leavers Celebration -Thursday 21st July @9am  
Whole School Picnic with Rednal Hill Junior School—Thursday 21st 
July   

End of term Thursday 21st July  

Home Readers 

Please return your home reader 

books by  Friday 15th July. 

Thank you  

We raised £2001.64p at the Summer Fayre! 
This is a fantastic team effort and the funds will be put 

to really good use by the school. 
Thank you so much for all your support– from the 

whole staff team at RHIS 

 


